
 

 

The group stages were very evenly contested, with many games being decided by just the odd goal.  We witnessed goal 

line clearances, fingertip save, great individual skill and fantastic team play.   

The final, contested by Backwell Junior and Yeo Moor Primary, followed this trend, with a hard fought 1-1 draw leading 

to extra time and penalties.  Penalties are never a nice way to conclude a final, but all players should be proud of the 

manner in which they approached the shoot out.  Both teams scored and missed, but it was Backwell Junior who   

eventually emerged as the winners on the day, earning their place at the Somerset County Finals in January.  Backwell 

are crowned North Somerset (North) Champions and we wish them all the very best in the next 

round.  Congratulations also to our runners up Yeo Moor, who battled hard throughout the tournament to win their 

group on goals scored and then push Backwell all the way in the final.   

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR TEAM AND MANY THANKS TO EVERYONE THAT HELPED ORGANISE SUCH A FUN EVENT 


